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Rayla 2212
The ideas and practices related to
afrofuturism have existed for most of the
20th century, especially in the north
American African diaspora community. After
Mark Dery coined the word "afrofuturism" in
1993, Alondra Nelson as a member of an online
Page 1/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
forum, along with other participants, began
to explore the initial terrain and
intellectual underpinnings of the concept
noting that “AfroFuturism has emerged as a
term of convenience to describe analysis,
criticism and cultural production that
addresses the intersections between race and
technology.” Afrofuturism 2.0: The Rise of
Astroblackness represents a transition from
previous ideas related to afrofuturism that
were formed in the late 20th century around
issues of the digital divide, music and
literature. Afrofuturism 2.0 expands and
broadens the discussion around the concept to
include religion, architecture,
communications, visual art, philosophy and
reflects its current growth as an emerging
global Pan African creative phenomenon.

Stories for Chip
Africa is a vast continent with a profound
history. Its art culture can be traced back
for thousands of years. Under the influence
of modern civilization, African art has
evolved alongside technology and risen as a
new form with more energy and power. Art in
Africa includes two chapters. In Collage Art,
you will explore the developing intersection
of African culture with technology. In
Illustration, various styles of sketching
will present you a luxuriant Africa.
Imagination and creativity are the two
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fundamental elements in this book. Art in
Africa will take you into a world full of
cultural aesthetic, science philosophy and
diverse history.

Science Fiction Prototyping
The Black Speculative Arts Movement: Black
Futurity, Art+Design is a 21st century
statement on the intersection of the future
of African people with art, culture,
technology, and politics. This collection
enters the global debate on the emerging
field of Afrofuturism studies with an
international array of scholars and artists
contributing to the discussion of Black
futurity in the 21st century. The
contributors analyze and respond to the
invisibility or mischaracterization of Black
people in the popular imagination, in science
fiction, and in philosophies of history.

Black Utopia
RAYLA 2212 follows Rayla Illmatic, a third
generation citizen of Planet Hope, a former
Earth colony that has claimed its
independence. But the utopian world has
turned upside down and Rayla is on a quest to
right the wrongs and end the rule of the
Dirk. After her lover, and rebel leader
Carcine disappears on a mission to find
mystical scientist Moulan Shakur, Rayla
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embarks on a journey to complete it. She soon
finds herself on a journey to find The
Missing, a group of New Age Astronauts who
were lost in the teleport project. But all
isn't what it seems in this world where time
and space shift at will. This story ties
reincarnation, space travel, virtual worlds
and love. As Rayla discovers new worlds, she
comes to discover herself and her power.

Kindred
Year 2198: Planet Hope's Teleportation
program has crash-landed Eartha and the Neo
Astronaut crew on the home of their ancestors
and her namesake. But the mind powers that
got them to this unfamiliar world can't get
them back and Eartha must fight her way out
of the galaxy to get home to her young son,
Delta. A daughter of Shogun City, Eartha is
warrior trained. However, the solar system's
galactic police prevent anyone from going
beyond Pluto. Battling forces determined to
deem Planet Hope a farce, Eartha fears she
must rely on her burgeoning Dream Sage
powers, the very powers she vowed never to
use againthe very powers that could keep her
lost in the dream forever. Discover the
adventure of one of Planet Hope's greatest
Neo Astronauts before the rise of Rayla.

Afrofuturism 2.0
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Rising science fiction and fantasy star P.
Djèlí Clark brings an alternate New Orleans
of orisha, airships, and adventure to life in
his immersive debut novella The Black God's
Drums. Alex Award Winner! In an alternate New
Orleans caught in the tangle of the American
Civil War, the wall-scaling girl named
Creeper yearns to escape the streets for the
air--in particular, by earning a spot onboard the airship Midnight Robber. Creeper
plans to earn Captain Ann-Marie’s trust with
information she discovers about a Haitian
scientist and a mysterious weapon he calls
The Black God’s Drums. But Creeper also has a
secret herself: Oya, the African orisha of
the wind and storms, speaks inside her head,
and may have her own ulterior motivations.
Soon, Creeper, Oya, and the crew of the
Midnight Robber are pulled into a perilous
mission aimed to stop the Black God’s Drums
from being unleashed and wiping out the
entirety of New Orleans. “A sinewy mosaic of
Haitian sky pirates, wily street urchins, and
orisha magic. Beguiling and bombastic!”—New
York Times bestselling author Scott
Westerfeld At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

New Suns: Original Speculative Fiction
by People of Color
Electric Arches is an imaginative exploration
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of black girlhood and womanhood through
poetry, visual art, and narrative prose.
Blending stark realism with the fantastical,
Ewing takes us from the streets of Chicago to
an alien arrival in an unspecified future,
deftly navigating boundaries of space, time,
and reality with delight and flexibility.

A Pure Solar World
2014 Locus Awards Finalist, Nonfiction
Category In this hip, accessible primer to
the music, literature, and art of
Afrofuturism, author Ytasha Womack introduces
readers to the burgeoning community of
artists creating Afrofuturist works, the
innovators from the past, and the wide range
of subjects they explore. From the sci-fi
literature of Samuel Delany, Octavia Butler,
and N. K. Jemisin to the musical cosmos of
Sun Ra, George Clinton, and the Black Eyed
Peas' will.i.am, to the visual and multimedia
artists inspired by African Dogon myths and
Egyptian deities, the book's topics range
from the "alien" experience of blacks in
America to the "wake up" cry that peppers scifi literature, sermons, and activism. With a
twofold aim to entertain and enlighten,
Afrofuturists strive to break down racial,
ethnic, and social limitations to empower and
free individuals to be themselves.

Rosewater
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Within the history of African American
struggle against racist oppression that often
verges on dystopia, a hidden tradition has
depicted a transfigured world. Daring to
speculate on a future beyond white supremacy,
black utopian artists and thinkers offer
powerful visions of ways of being that are
built on radical concepts of justice and
freedom. They imagine a new black citizen who
would inhabit a world that soars above all
existing notions of the possible. In Black
Utopia, Alex Zamalin offers a groundbreaking
examination of African American visions of
social transformation and their
counterutopian counterparts. Considering
figures associated with racial separatism,
postracialism, anticolonialism, PanAfricanism, and Afrofuturism, he argues that
the black utopian tradition continues to
challenge American political thought and
culture. Black Utopia spans black nationalist
visions of an ideal Africa, the fiction of W.
E. B. Du Bois, and Sun Ra’s cosmic mythology
of alien abduction. Zamalin casts Samuel R.
Delany and Octavia E. Butler as political
theorists and reflects on the antiutopian
challenges of George S. Schuyler and Richard
Wright. Their thought proves that utopianism,
rather than being politically immature or
dangerous, can invigorate political
imagination. Both an inspiring intellectual
history and a critique of present power
relations, this book suggests that, with
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democracy under siege across the globe, the
black utopian tradition may be our best hope
for combating injustice.

Art in Africa
Challenging mainstream technocultural
assumptions of a raceless future,
Afrofuturism explores culturally distinct
approaches to technology. This special issue
addresses the intersection between African
diasporic culture and technology through
literature, poetry, science fiction and
speculative fiction, music, visual art, and
the Internet and maintains that racial
identity fundamentally influences
technocultural practices. The collection
includes a reflection on the ideologies of
race created by cultural critics in their
analyses of change wrought by the information
age; an interview with Nalo Hopkinson, the
award-winning novelist and author of
speculative fiction novels Midnight Robber
and Brown Girl in the Ring, who fuses
futuristic thinking with Caribbean
traditions; an essay on how contemporary R&B
music presents African American reflections
on the technologies of everyday life; and an
article examining early interventions by the
black community to carve out a distinct niche
in cyberspace. Contributors. Ron Eglash, Anna
Everett, Tana Hargest, Nalo Hopkinson, Tracie
Morris, Alondra Nelson, Kalí Tal, Fatimah
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Tuggar, Alexander G. Weheliye Alondra Nelson
is a Ph.D. candidate in the American Studies
Program at New York University and is the Ann
Plato Fellow at Trinity College. She will
begin teaching in the African American
Studies and Sociology Departments at Yale
University in the fall of 2002. Contributors.
Ron Eglash, Anna Everett, Tana Hargest, Nalo
Hopkinson, Alondra Nelson, Tracie Morris,
Kali Tal, Fatimah Tuggar, Alexander G.
Weheliye

Lagoon
Dark Matter is the first and only
bring together the works of black
fantasy writers. The first volume
featured in the "New York Times,"
it a Notable Book of the Year.

series to
SF and
was
which named

Literary Afrofuturism in the TwentyFirst Century
Comprising elements of the avant-garde,
science fiction, cutting-edge hip-hop, black
comix, and graphic novels, Afrofuturism spans
both underground and mainstream pop culture.
With a twofold aim to entertain and
enlighten, Afrofuturists strive to break down
racial, ethnic, and all social limitations to
empower and free individuals to be
themselves. This book introduces readers to
the burgeoning artists creating Afrofuturist
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works, the history of innovators in the past,
and the wide range of subjects they explore.
From the sci-fi literature of Samuel Delaney,
Octavia Butler, and NK Jemison to the musical
cosmos of Sun Ra, George Clinton, and the
Black Eye Peas Will.i.am, who debuted "Reach
for the Stars" on Mars, to the visual and
multimedia artists inspired by African Dogon
myths and Egyptian deities. Topics range from
the “alien” experience of blacks in America
to the “wake up” cry peppering sci-fi
literature, sermons, and activism. Interviews
with rappers, composers, musicians, singers,
authors, comic illustrators, painters, and
DJs, as well as Afrofuturist professors, will
provide a firsthand look at this fascinating
movement. Ytasha L. Womack is a filmmaker,
futurist and the author of Post Black: How a
New Generation is Redefining African American
Identity and the coeditor of Beats Rhymes and
Life: What We Love and Hate About Hip Hop.
She is also the creator of the Rayla 2212 sci
fi/multimedia series and author of 2212: Book
of Rayla. She lives in Chicago.

Black From the Future
Black From the Future: A Collection of Black
Speculative Writing encompasses the broad
spectrum of Black speculative writing,
including science fiction, fantasy, magical
realism, and Afrofuturism, all by Black women
writers. Editors Stephanie Andrea Allen and
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Lauren Cherelle have gathered the voices of
twenty emerging and established voices in
speculative fiction and poetry; writers
who've imagined the weird and the wondrous,
the futuristic and the fantastical, the
shadowy and the sublime.

Parable of the Sower: A Graphic Novel
Adaptation
Tade Thompson's Rosewater is the start of an
award-winning, cutting edge trilogy set in
Nigeria, by one of science fiction's most
engaging new voices. *Arthur C. Clarke Award
for Best Science Fiction Novel, winner*Nommo
Award for Best Speculative Fiction Novel,
winner Rosewater is a town on the edge. A
community formed around the edges of a
mysterious alien biodome, its residents
comprise the hopeful, the hungry and the
helpless - people eager for a glimpse inside
the dome or a taste of its rumored healing
powers. Kaaro is a government agent with a
criminal past. He has seen inside the
biodome, and doesn't care to again -- but
when something begins killing off others like
himself, Kaaro must defy his masters to
search for an answer, facing his dark history
and coming to a realization about a
horrifying future. The Wormwood
TrilogyRosewaterThe Rosewater Insurrection

Afro-future Females
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It’s up to a famous rapper, a biologist, and
a rogue soldier to handle humanity’s first
contact with an alien ambassador—and prevent
mass extinction—in this novel that blends
magical realism with high-stakes action.
After word gets out on the Internet that
aliens have landed in the waters outside of
the world’s fifth most populous city, chaos
ensues. Soon the military, religious leaders,
thieves, and crackpots are trying to control
the message on YouTube and on the streets.
Meanwhile, the earth’s political superpowers
are considering a preemptive nuclear launch
to eradicate the intruders. All that stands
between seventeen million anarchic residents
and death is an alien ambassador, a
biologist, a rapper, a soldier, and a myth
that may be the size of a giant spider, or a
god revealed.

Black Quantum Futurism
A free eBook edition of a science fiction
classic. In a vaguely futuristic yet oddly
contemporary world, a passing comet casts a
shadow of death over Manhattan. Only two
survive: a black man whose world has been one
of poverty and hard work, and a white woman
who knows only leisure and privilege. If
humanity is to have a future, the two must
build a new world from the wreckage of the
old.
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Dark Matter
The interweaving stories in Recurrence Plot
and Other Time Travel Tales present
characters whose experiences challenge the
notion that time flows in only one direction.
If you want to understand what is happening
at any given point in time, you cannot only
look to the past for clues. You must consider
the future. A journalist races against time
itself to expose the entity preying on young
male teens in Philadelphia. A crystal, memorystoring bracelet transports a young mother
back to the day of her own mother's traumatic
death. An unknown force of nature causes time
to start flowing backwards. . . Using quantum
physics as an imaginative landscape,
Phillips' debut speculative collection
Recurrence Plot attempts to walk the fine
line between fiction and reality, fate and
free will, and past, present, and future.

Afrofuturism
Writers and critics explore Afrofuturism as
both a historical and a global phenomenon.

Super Black
The follow-up to Kindred, the #1 bestseller,
comes Octavia E. Butler’s groundbreaking
dystopian novel In this graphic novel
adaptation of Octavia E. Butler’s Parable of
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the Sower, by Damian Duffy and John Jennings,
the award-winning team behind the #1
bestseller Kindred: A Graphic Novel
Adaptation, the author portrays a searing
vision of America’s future. In the year 2024,
the country is marred by unattended
environmental and economic crises that lead
to social chaos. Lauren Olamina, a preacher’s
daughter living in Los Angeles, is protected
from danger by the walls of her gated
community. However, in a night of fire and
death, what begins as a fight for survival
soon leads to something much more: a
startling vision of human destiny . . . and
the birth of a new faith.

Recurrence Plot (and Other Time Travel
Tales)
Reexamines canonical African American
literary texts as science fiction, applying
the narrative practice of afrofuturism in
order to better understand the black
experience in America.

Black Kirby
Super Black places the appearance of black
superheroes alongside broad and sweeping
cultural trends in American politics and pop
culture, which reveals how black superheroes
are not disposable pop products, but rather a
fascinating racial phenomenon through which
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futuristic expressions and fantastic visions
of black racial identity and symbolic
political meaning are presented. Adilifu Nama
sees the value—and finds new avenues for
exploring racial identity—in black
superheroes who are often dismissed as
sidekicks, imitators of established white
heroes, or are accused of having no role
outside of blaxploitation film contexts. Nama
examines seminal black comic book superheroes
such as Black Panther, Black Lightning,
Storm, Luke Cage, Blade, the Falcon, Nubia,
and others, some of whom also appear on the
small and large screens, as well as how the
imaginary black superhero has come to life in
the image of President Barack Obama. Super
Black explores how black superheroes are a
powerful source of racial meaning, narrative,
and imagination in American society that
express a myriad of racial assumptions,
political perspectives, and fantastic
(re)imaginings of black identity. The book
also demonstrates how these figures overtly
represent or implicitly signify social
discourse and accepted wisdom concerning
notions of racial reciprocity, equality,
forgiveness, and ultimately, racial justice.

Dawn
Science fiction is the playground of the
imagination. If you are interested in science
or fascinated with the future then science
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fiction is where you explore new ideas and
let your dreams and nightmares duke it out on
the safety of the page or screen. But what if
we could use science fiction to do more than
that? What if we could use science fiction
based on science fact to not only imagine our
future but develop new technologies and
products? What if we could use stories,
movies and comics as a kind of tool to
explore the real world implications and uses
of future technologies today? Science Fiction
Prototyping is a practical guide to using
fiction as a way to imagine our future in a
whole new way. Filled with history, real
world examples and conversations with experts
like best selling science fiction author Cory
Doctorow, senior editor at Dark Horse Comics
Chris Warner and Hollywood science expert
Sidney Perkowitz, Science Fiction Prototyping
will give you the tools you need to begin
designing the future with science fiction.
The future is Brian David Johnson’s business.
As a futurist at Intel Corporation, his
charter is to develop an actionable vision
for computing in 2021. His work is called
“future casting”—using ethnographic field
studies, technology research, trend data, and
even science fiction to create a pragmatic
vision of consumers and computing. Johnson
has been pioneering development in artificial
intelligence, robotics, and reinventing TV.
He speaks and writes extensively about future
technologies in articles and scientific
papers as well as science fiction short
Page 16/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
stories and novels (Fake Plastic Love and
Screen Future: The Future of Entertainment,
Computing and the Devices We Love). He has
directed two feature films and is an
illustrator and commissioned painter. Table
of Contents: Preface / Foreword / Epilogue /
Dedication / Acknowledgments / 1. The Future
Is in Your Hands / 2. Religious Robots and
Runaway Were-Tigers: A Brief Overview of the
Science and the Fiction that Went Into Two SF
Prototypes / 3. How to Build Your Own SF
Prototype in Five Steps or Less / 4. I,
Robot: From Asimov to Doctorow: Exploring
Short Fiction as an SF Prototype and a
Conversation With Cory Doctorow / 5. The Men
in the Moon: Exploring Movies as an SF
Prototype and a Conversation with Sidney
Perkowitz / 6. Science in the Gutters:
Exploring Comics as an SF Prototype and a
Conversation With Chris Warner / 7. Making
the Future: Now that You Have Developed Your
SF Prototype, What’s Next? / 8. Einstein’s
Thought Experiments and Asimov’s Second Dream
/ Appendix A: The SF Prototypes / Notes /
Author Biography

Signs and Cities
Ishmael Reed’s inspired fable of the ragtime
era, in which a social movement threatens to
suppress the spread of black culture—hailed
by Harold Bloom as one of the five hundred
greatest books of the Western canon In 1920s
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America, a plague is spreading fast. From New
Orleans to Chicago to New York, the “Jes
Grew” epidemic makes people desperate to
dance, overturning social norms in the
process. Anyone is vulnerable and when they
catch it, they’ll bump and grind into a
frenzy. Working to combat the Jes Grew
infection are the puritanical Atonists, a
group bent on cultivating a “Talking
Android,” an African American who will
infiltrate the unruly black communities and
help crush the outbreak. But PaPa LaBas, a
houngan voodoo priest, is determined to keep
his ancient culture—including a key spiritual
text—alive. Spanning a dizzying host of
genres, from cinema to academia to mythology,
Mumbo Jumbo is a lively ride through a key
decade of American history. In addition to
ragtime, blues, and jazz, Reed’s allegory
draws on the Harlem Renaissance, the Back to
Africa movement, and America’s occupation of
Haiti. His style throughout is as avant-garde
and vibrant as the music at its center. This
ebook features an illustrated biography of
Ishmael Reed including rare images of the
author.

Afrofuturism and Black Sound Studies
This book interrogates the meeting point
between Afrofuturism and Black Sound Studies.
Whereas Afrofuturism is often understood
primarily in relation to science fiction and
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speculative fiction, it can also be examined
from a sonic perspective. The sounds of
Afrofuturism are deeply embedded in the
speculative – demonstrated in mythmaking – in
frameworks for songs and compositions, in the
personas of the artists, and in how the
sounds are produced. In highlighting the
place of music within the lived experiences
of African Americans, the author analyses how
the perspectives of Black Sound Studies
complement and overlap with the discussion of
sonic Afrofuturism. Focusing upon blackness,
technology, and sound, this unique text
offers key insights in how music partakes in
imagining and constructing the future. This
innovative volume will appeal to students and
scholars of sound studies, musicology and
African American studies.

Afrofuturism
Stories for Chip brings together outstanding
authors inspired by a brilliant writer and
critic, Science Fiction Writers of America
Grandmaster Samuel R. "Chip" Delany. Awardwinning SF luminaries such as Michael
Swanwick, Nalo Hopkinson, and Eileen Gunn
contribute original fiction and creative
nonfiction. From surrealistic visions of
bucolic road trips to erotic transgressions
to mind-expanding analyses of Delany's
influence on the genre—as an out gay man, an
African American, and possessor of a
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startlingly acute intellect—this book conveys
the scope of the subject's sometimes
troubling, always rewarding genius. Editors
Nisi Shawl and Bill Campbell have given
Delany and the world at large, a gorgeous,
haunting, illuminating, and deeply satisfying
gift of a book.

White Rebels in Black
This volume introduces black science fiction,
fantasy, and speculative fiction writers to
the generations of readers who have not had
the chance to explore the scope and diversity
among African-American writers.

Post Black
Mothership: Tales from Afrofuturism and
Beyond is a groundbreaking speculative
fiction anthology that showcases the work
from some of the most talented writers inside
and outside speculative fiction across the
globe—including Junot Diaz, Victor LaValle,
Lauren Beukes, N. K. Jemisin, Rabih
Alameddine, S. P. Somtow, and more. These
authors have earned such literary honors as
the Pulitzer Prize, the American Book Award,
the World Fantasy Award, and the Bram Stoker,
among others.

Electric Arches
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Afro-Future Females: Black Writers Chart
Science Fiction's Newest New-Wave Trajectory,
edited by Marleen S. Barr, is the first
combined science fiction critical anthology
and short story collection to focus upon
black women via written and visual texts. The
volume creates a dialogue with existing
theories of Afro-Futurism in order to
generate fresh ideas about how to apply race
to science fiction studies in terms of
gender. The contributors, including Hortense
Spillers, Samuel R. Delany, Octavia E.
Butler, and Steven Barnes, formulate a womancentered Afro-Futurism by repositioning
previously excluded fiction to redefine
science fiction as a broader fantastic
endeavor. They articulate a platform for
scholars to mount a vigorous argument in
favor of redefining science fiction to
encompass varieties of fantastic writing and,
therefore, to include a range of black
women's writing that would otherwise be
excluded. Afro-Future Females builds upon
Barr's previous work in black science fiction
and fills a gap in the literature. It is the
first critical anthology to address the
"blackness" of outer space fiction in terms
of feminism, emphasizing that it is necessary
to revise the very nature of a genre that has
been constructed in such a way as to exclude
its new black participants. Black science
fiction writers alter genre conventions to
change how we read and define science fiction
itself. The work's main point: black science
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fiction is the most exciting literature of
the nascent twenty-first century.

The Black Imagination, Science Fiction
and the Speculative
Catalog from an exhibition, consisting
primarily of works-on-paper, that pays homage
to Jewish American comic book artist Jack
Kirby and explores the parallels between the
experiences of Jewish-American artists like
Kirby and African-American stories in comic
literature and popular narratives.

The Black God's Drums
Signs and Cities is the first book to
consider what it means to speak of a
postmodern moment in African-American
literature. Dubey argues that for AfricanAmerican studies, postmodernity best names a
period, beginning in the early 1970s, marked
by acute disenchantment with the promises of
urban modernity and of print literacy. Dubey
shows how black novelists from the last three
decades have reconsidered the modern urban
legacy and thus articulated a distinctly
African-American strain of postmodernism. She
argues that novelists such as Octavia Butler,
Samuel Delany, Toni Morrison, Gloria Naylor,
Ishmael Reed, Sapphire, and John Edgar
Wideman probe the disillusionment of urban
modernity through repeated recourse to tropes
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of the book and scenes of reading and
writing. Ultimately, she demonstrates that
these writers view the book with profound
ambivalence, construing it as an urban medium
that cannot recapture the face-to-face
communities assumed by oral and folk forms of
expression.

Everfair
Highlighting certain socioeconomic and
cultural trends, this exploration discloses
the new dynamics shaping contemporary lives
of African Americans. Using information from
conversations with mavericks within black
communities such as entrepreneurs, artists,
scholars, and activists as well as members of
both the working and upper classes this
powerful examination gives voice to what the
author have deemed post black approaches to
business, lifestyles, and religion that are
nowhere else reflected as part of black life.
The argument states that this new, complex
black identity is strikingly different from
the images handed down from previous
generations and offers new examples of
behavior, such as those shown by President
Obama, gays and lesbians, young
professionals, and black Buddhists.
Contending that this new generation feels as
unwelcome in traditional churches as in hiphop clubs, this dynamic provocation dispels
myths about current, popular black identity.
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Rayla 2213
The visionary author’s masterpiece pulls
us—along with her Black female hero—through
time to face the horrors of slavery and
explore the impacts of racism, sexism, and
white supremacy then and now. Dana, a modern
black woman, is celebrating her twenty-sixth
birthday with her new husband when she is
snatched abruptly from her home in California
and transported to the antebellum South.
Rufus, the white son of a plantation owner,
is drowning, and Dana has been summoned to
save him. Dana is drawn back repeatedly
through time to the slave quarters, and each
time the stay grows longer, more arduous, and
more dangerous until it is uncertain whether
or not Dana's life will end, long before it
has a chance to begin.

Afrofuturism Rising
This book expands the discourse as well as
the nature of critical commentary on science
fiction, speculative fiction and futurism –
literary and cinematic by Black writers. The
range of topics include the following: black
superheroes; issues and themes in selected
works by Octavia Butler; selected work of
Nalo Hopkinson; the utopian and dystopian
impulse in the work of W.E. B. Du Bois and
George Schuyler; Derrick Bell’s Space
Traders; the Star Trek Franchise; female
Page 24/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
protagonists through the lens of race and
gender in the Alien and Predator film
franchises; science fiction in the Caribbean
Diaspora; commentary on select African films
regarding near-future narratives; as well as
a science fiction/speculative literature
writer’s discussion of why she writes and
how. This book was published as a special
issue of African Identities: An International
Journal.

Afrofuturism
“There’s nothing new under the sun, but there
are new suns,” proclaimed Octavia E. Butler.
New Suns: Original Speculative Fiction by
People of Color showcases emerging and
seasoned writers of many races telling
stories filled with shocking delights,
powerful visions of the familiar made
strange. Between this book’s covers burn
tales of science fiction, fantasy, horror,
and their indefinable overlappings. These are
authors aware of our many possible pasts and
futures, authors freed of stereotypes and
clichés, ready to dazzle you with their
daring genius. Unexpected brilliance shines
forth from every page. Includes stories by
Kathleen Alcala, Minsoo Kang, Anil Menon,
Silvia Moreno-Garcia, Alex Jennings, Alberto
Yanez, Steven Barnes, Jaymee Goh, Karin
Lowachee, E. Lily Yu, Andrea Hairston, Tobias
Buckell, Hiromi Goto, Rebecca Roanhorse,
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Indrapramit Das, Chinelo Onwualu and Darcie
Little Badger.

Mothership
Everfair is a wonderful Neo-Victorian
alternate history novel that explores the
question of what might have come of Belgium's
disastrous colonization of the Congo if the
native populations had learned about steam
technology a bit earlier. Fabian Socialists
from Great Britian join forces with AfricanAmerican missionaries to purchase land from
the Belgian Congo's "owner," King Leopold II.
This land, named Everfair, is set aside as a
safe haven, an imaginary Utopia for native
populations of the Congo as well as escaped
slaves returning from America and other
places where African natives were being
mistreated. Nisi Shawl's speculative
masterpiece manages to turn one of the worst
human rights disasters on record into a
marvelous and exciting exploration of the
possibilities inherent in a turn of history.
Everfair is told from a multiplicity of
voices: Africans, Europeans, East Asians, and
African Americans in complex relationships
with one another, in a compelling range of
voices that have historically been silenced.
Everfair is not only a beautiful book but an
educational and inspiring one that will give
the reader new insight into an often ignored
period of history.
Page 26/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
Dark Matter
An alien race calls on one woman to revive
mankind after Earth’s apocalypse in this
science fiction classic from the awardwinning author of Parable of the Sower.
Lilith Iyapo has just lost her husband and
son when atomic fire consumes Earth—the last
stage of the planet’s final war. Hundreds of
years later Lilith awakes, deep in the hold
of a massive alien spacecraft piloted by the
Oankali—who arrived just in time to save
humanity from extinction. They have kept
Lilith and other survivors asleep for
centuries, as they learned whatever they
could about Earth. Now it is time for Lilith
to lead them back to her home world, but life
among the Oankali on the newly resettled
planet will be nothing like it was before.
The Oankali survive by genetically merging
with primitive civilizations—whether their
new hosts like it or not. For the first time
since the nuclear holocaust, Earth will be
inhabited. Grass will grow, animals will run,
and people will learn to survive the planet’s
untamed wilderness. But their children will
not be human. Not exactly. Featuring strong
and compelling characters and exploring
complex themes of gender and species, Octavia
E. Butler presents a powerful,
postapocalyptic interplanetary epic, as well
as a ray of hope for humanity. This ebook
features an illustrated biography of Octavia
Page 27/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
E. Butler including rare images from the
author’s estate.

The Comet
Sun Ra said he came from Saturn. Known on
earth for his inventive music and extravagant
stage shows, he pioneered free-form
improvisation in an ensemble setting with the
devoted band he called the “Arkestra.” Sun Ra
took jazz from the inner city to outer space,
infusing traditional swing with far-out
harmonies, rhythms, and sounds. Described as
the father of Afrofuturism, Sun Ra created
“space music” as a means of building a better
future for American blacks here on earth. A
Pure Solar World: Sun Ra and the Birth of
Afrofuturism offers a spirited introduction
to the life and work of this legendary but
underappreciated musician, composer, and
poet. Paul Youngquist explores and assesses
Sun Ra’s wide-ranging creative output—music,
public preaching, graphic design, film and
stage performance, and poetry—and connects
his diverse undertakings to the culture and
politics of his times, including the space
race, the rise of technocracy, the civil
rights movement, and even space-age bachelorpad music. By thoroughly examining the astroblack mythology that Sun Ra espoused,
Youngquist masterfully demonstrates that he
offered both a holistic response to a planet
desperately in need of new visions and
Page 28/32

Free Copy Afrofuturism The World Of Black Sci Fi
And Fantasy Culture
vibrations and a new kind of political
activism that used popular culture to advance
social change. In a nation obsessed with
space and confused about race, Sun Ra aimed
not just at assimilation for the socially
disfranchised but even more at a wholesale
transformation of American society and a more
creative, egalitarian world.

Eartha 2198
Black Quantum Futurism (or BQF) is a new
approach to living and experiencing reality
by way of the manipulation of space-time in
order to see into possible futures, and/or
collapse space-time into a desired future in
order to bring about that future's reality.
This vision and practice derives its facets,
tenets, and qualities from quantum physics,
futurist traditions, and Black/African
cultural traditions of consciousness, time,
and space. Inside of the space where these
three traditions intersect exists a creative
plane that allows for the ability of Africandescended people to see "into," choose, or
create the impending future. Featuring
visions by Rasheedah Phillips, Moor Mother
Goddess, Warren C. Longmire, Almah Lavon, Joy
Kmt, Thomas Stanley, PhD, and Nikitah OkembeRA Imani, PhD.

Mumbo Jumbo
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Investigates the appropriation of black
popular culture as a symbol of rebellion in
postwar Germany

The Black Speculative Arts Movement
Where does a time travelling warrior find
peace? The war is over and Rayla Illmatic is
charged with rebuilding her beloved Planet
Hope. However, Rayla's restlessness is a
distraction for the Council and she is sent
on a mission to the very solar system that
believes she and her world are a myth. Rayla
is Mars bound but the deep waters below the
red world's crust uncover a mysterious
waterway. A web of myth, mystery, love and
the future, Rayla must face her nowness and
navigate the fluid streams of existence that
remix her new found reality. This is the
second volume in the Rayla 2212 series.
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